
 

 

Dear Parents / Carers  

 

             We are super excited for Autumn 2! My favourite 

half-term as it is the lead up to Christmas and 

Christmas play rehearsals. Our new topic is: Amazing 

Artists. We will be doing lots of exciting activities all 

about artists within our subjects.  

 

 

English – Biographies, recounts and descriptions  

Maths – Number (addition), weight and capacity 

Science – Classification of animals 

PSHE – Changing and growing  

Geography – Human and physical features of the local area  

Art – To create artwork in the style of different artists                                            

PE – Invasion games 

DT –Cooking and nutrition                                             

RE – Christianity and Christmas 

Music – Performance 

Computing – Pictures (copy, paste, saving, adapting, altering).  

 

A few reminders:  

- Please can all children wear uniform and bring PE kit to change into at school.  

- Swimming will continue throughout the year unless there is a staffing issue or venue 

issue, we will try to contact you in advance if swimming does have to be cancelled. 

- Any issues please contact me via email/diaries, alternatively a call to the office. 

- Please try to provide healthy snacks at breaktimes if snacks are brought in from 

home.  

Best Wishes 

Kelly Ferran   

Topic : Amazing Artists 

 

 

What we are learning this half-term 


